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JOIN US AT UPCOMING PUBLIC HEARING
Join us to get more information and share your feedback at an upcoming 
public hearing for the 52@65 project. The hearing will take place 
on June 17, 2024 at 7 PM at Lebanon High School, 510 Tiger Way, 
Lebanon, Indiana 46052. INDOT is committed to a design process 
for 52@65 that includes robust communication and collaboration with 
stakeholders including residents, businesses, and organizations. You 
can view meeting materials and documents on our website one week 
prior to the meeting.
Learn more at www.52at65.com/public-involvement

VALUE ENGINEERING SAVES  
TAXPAYER DOLLARS
Did you know any time a project receives more than $50 million of 
federal funding, the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) requires 
the design team and project owner to conduct a value engineering 
workshop. A third-party team of experts reviews and analyzes a 
project during the design phase to identify potential cost savings. This 
workshop led to an estimated 3-5% cost savings on the 52@65 project.
Learn more at www.52at65.com/news

VISIT OUR FAQ PAGE
Have a question about the 52@65 project? We’re here 
to answer them. Visit the FAQ page on our website to 
learn more about the project, including the goals of the 
project, general timing, and more. We update the page 
regularly based on feedback and questions we receive.
Learn more at www.52at65.com/faq

NEXT STEPS
The 52@65 project is in its design phase, which is expected to be 
complete by Fall 2024. The next step will be to accept bids from 
construction contractors and vendors, which is anticipated in late 2024, 
with construction beginning in Spring 2025. 
Learn more at www.52at65.com/about-52-65


